
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
BUDGET WORKSHOP 

TUESDAY 
November 15, 2016 

4:00 p.m. 
 

A. William Kiehl-Chairman called the Budget Workshop to order, at 4:05 p.m. Tuesday, 
November 15, 2016. 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
 
Attending the workshop were Supervisors John M. Marcischak, Glenn Alterio and Mr. 
Kiehl.  Also attending were Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager and Bev Small-Recording 
Secretary. 
 
The Township Manager provided an overview of the status of the Midland Sewer Fund 
including details pertaining to revenues and expenditures.  Mrs. Noble will continue to 
review and evaluate options for balancing this fund.  She will meet with the Township 
Engineer and Township Solicitor on November 18, 2016 to review initial plan and 
calculations for the number of EDU’s to be tapped in and serviced. 
 
Mrs. Noble addressed the status of the Sewer Fund and discussion was held pertaining 
to the Township’s annual debt service, maintenance and operating and initial tap-in 
fees. 
 
The balance of the meeting focused on the EIT Fund, the impact of the County 
Assessment Appeals and the General Fund Accounts. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m. to convene in Executive Session to discuss 
personnel matters. The Executive Session adjourned at 5:42 p.m.  
 
                                                  _______________________________ 
                                                  John M. Marcischak 
                                                  Secretary 
 
Bev Small – Recording Secretary 


